ège de la Retraite ANNÉE SCOLAIRE 2020/2021			
Noms :	DURATION: 2 HOURS COEFF.:		
Prénoms :	LEVEL : TLE CDTI		
Class :			
FIFTH MINI-SESSION: ENGLISH	Ne rien écrire ici		
INTITULÉ DE LA COMPÉTI	The state of the s		
INTITULE DE LA COMPETI	FINCE VISEE		
APPRÉCIATION AU NIVEAU DE LA COMPÉTENCE (à cocher absolument)			
Non acquis En cours d'acquisition	Acquis		
NOTE DE L'ÉVALUA	ITION		
PARTIE 1 : PARTIE 3 :	NOTE TOTALE		
PARTIE 2 : PARTIE 4 :	***************************************		
VISA DU PARENT OU DU	J TUTEUR :		
NOMS & PRÉNOMS :			
DATE : Tél : Tél :	/appendentes and a pendentes a		
0:00:00:00:00:00:00:00:00:00:00:00:00:0	Signature		
ENGLISH LANGUAGE	PAPER		
SECTION A: GRAMMAR 10 MARKS			
Exercise 1: Exercise 1: Complete the dialogue below by ubrackets (5 marks)	ising the correct form of the verb in		
BRICE: Good morning Patrick! What is the news today?			
PATRICK: Good morning Brice! (you, not hear) it or			
radio yesterday? The president has called an election			
BRICE: That is great! When do we go to the polls? I look for the first time	rward to (vote) for		
PATRICK: Good just make sure that you are 21 of again (register) on a voter's list	e and that your name		
BRICE: (you, come) with	me to the polling station on Election Day?		
PATRICK: Sorry but I won't. If I had a national ic (participate) in the election process	lentity card, I		
BRICE: Ok you will probably do it next time. Good bye!			
PATRICK: Certainly. Goodbye!			

## DON'T WRITE HERE

**EXERCISE TWO**: Complete the second sentence with the instruction given in brackets (5 marks) 1) There are some fresh eggs in the fridge (Turn into **negative**) 2) Many people assumed that some voters were bought with bribes (use it is...) It is \_\_\_\_\_ 3) "What does the future hold for Africa? Abiba asked Raoul (turn into indirect speech) Abiba asked Raoul \_\_\_\_\_ 4) If you don't sleep under a mosquito net, you will get malaria (use unless) Unless \_\_\_\_\_ 5) Although Mr. Kenneth owns a big house, he lives alone (use despite to rewrite the sentence) SECTION B: VOCABULARY Exercise 1: Fill in the blank spaces with the correct form of the words in brackets (5 marks) 1) A project that can't be sustained is an \_\_\_\_\_\_project (sustain) 2) Kofi Annan described Africa as a sleeping giant about to be \_\_\_\_\_(awake) 3) Malaria is a \_\_\_\_\_\_disease (prevent) 4) Nowadays, it is difficult to find employment without good \_\_\_\_\_\_of computer (know) 5) This road is too narrow, we need to \_\_\_\_\_it (wide) EXERCISE TWO: complete this paragraph about holding an election. Use appropriate words of your own. (5marks) In our country, parliamentary elections are held every (1) \_\_\_\_\_\_ years. All citizens, who are of (2)\_\_\_\_\_ age, need first (3)\_\_\_\_\_ as voters and then get a voting card. On (4) \_\_\_\_\_ day, they go to the (5) \_\_\_\_\_ stations to cast their (6)\_\_\_\_\_\_ ballot and (8) \_\_\_\_ink is used to make sure that people don't vote more than once. (9) Officials and monitors make sure that the elections are free and (10)

## SECTION C: Reading Comprehension

Read this passage carefully and answer the questions below it. Use your own words as much as possible.

## IS TOURISM PROFITABLE?

We know that tourism is very important for the revenue of some countries. Economically; tourism can create jobs for local people and bring money into the country.

Tourism development usually starts with the construction of hotels, resorts and other places for tourists to stay. In addition there may be restaurants, night club and recreation facilities such as golf courses, tennis courts, swimming pools, and marinas. Whenever possible, tourism developers prefer to build on the coast, where the hotel will front on a beach and perhaps a coral reef, yet the coast is the most fragile and vulnerable area on an island.

Building roads, airports and docks may be positive as well as negative. Such facilities benefit local people as well as tourists, reducing the isolation of remote areas and increasing the convenience of travel within the country and overseas. Tourism development can thus support useful expenditures that could not be justified for the local people alone.

The social impacts of tourism may also be important. People can have jobs. Most jobs for local people in the tourist industry are as servants, house maids, waiters, gardeners and other menial work. There also appear a lot of shops and small cafes where people can buy something unusual made by local people or have a snack. These and other social effects may be among the most important long-term impacts of tourism development.

Activities that help tourism, like better transportation, tree planting, restoration of historic sites, urban beautification and cleanliness, also improve the environment for the local population. Tourism development can help to stimulate general community improvement.

## QUESTIONS:

	QUESTIONS.	2marks	
L) —	Why is tourism important for some countries?		
2)	What facilities appear with the development of tourism?	2marks	
3)	What do these facilities reduce?	2marks	
4)	Is the social impact of tourism positive or negative?	2marks	
5)	Can tourism improve environment?	2marks	

SECTION C: Essay writing: Write an essay of about 250-300 words on any one of the following topics.

1) You came to school late yesterday and your discipline master asked you to stay out of the classroom following the school rules. But you protested, disobeyed and even disrespected him. Write a letter of apology. Your address is: GHS Mbandjock, PO Box 48. Your name is Nono Nana Asta of TLE
2) You took part in a cultural celebration such as a festival in your country.
-What is the name of this festival, when and where does it usually take place? -Who are the people involved? -How were people dressed up? -What activities did you see during the ceremony? -What was the most attractive activity and why? -Did you love this festival? Why and Why not?
,